

Formerly EFG Hermes Pakistan Limited



January 07, 2025

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited Stock Exchange Building Stock Exchange Road Karachi.

Subject:

**Change of Financial Year** 

Dear Sir,

It is hereby informed that the Board of Directors in their last meeting has decided to change the financial year of the Company from December end to June end subject to approval from tax authority and other regulatory authority (if applicable). Further, the Company is also in process of applying with the tax authority for seeking approval for change of financial year of the Company. As soon as the approval is sought from the tax authority will also be communicated accordingly.

It is requested to communicate the same to all concerned.

Thanking you.

Sincerely

Shahid Kamal

**Company Secretary** 

Copy to:

**Executive Director/HOD-CSD** 

Company Law Division

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan, Islamabad.